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Please pray for:

1. Katja's pregnancy and a
    good delivery;

2. the application process for
    the bible college;

3. our house to be sold soon.
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Newsletter January 2011

Dear friends,

First of all we would like to wish you a good and blessed 2011! For us it will be a 
year of happy expectations, but also of goodbyes since we have planned to 
move to England in September for studying.

Waiting for the baby

The coming months we expect to be busy with the arrival of our fourth child, 
which is due around February 9th. Katja has taken her maternity leave and 
enjoys the extra time and rest. Sofar everything looks fine at the now weekly 
medical check-ups.

After the birth of the baby Katja has about 4 months of work ahead until the end 
of July, when she will unregister from the Bar. There is a collegue who might be 
willing to take over most of her cases, which would be an answer to prayer.

Price house lowered

After one and a half year our house still has not been sold. We decided to lower 
the price again, down to the actual market value. Apart from that we keep on 
investing in maintenance. Every now and then there are people who are 
interested, but not much.

Application progress

In November Jurgen has applied to be admitted to the Trinity School of 
Theology in Rugby. In December he was asked to write an essay, which he 
turned in that same month. We expect to hear more from the college soon. The 
application proces might also include an interview by phone and / or contacting 
some of Jurgens referees.

As you see: these are exciting times for us. Your prayers and other ways of 
being involved are of great meaning to us.

Did you know you can stay up to date through RSS feed? RSS feed is a tool 
that informs you of news on websites in your webbrowser. For an explanation go 
to our contactpage. For subscription click on the orange icon on the left.

With greetings,

Jurgen, Katja, Vanya, Issa & Abbey Hofmann
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